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2021 K - Mart Wishing Tree update  

from Mrs Brown  

 In what has become one of Endeavour Schools Christmas traditions  we had the privilege once 

again to shop on behalf of our school community for the Kmart Wishing Tree appeal. Our total 

raised this year was $216.00.  We purchased a range of gifts and books for all age children and 

teenagers, special thank you to Mrs Grieve for counting the coins for us, Merry Christmas from  

 
Karen Brown & Belinda Grieve - Santaõs little helpers!  



Rooms 15 and 18 

Room 15 and 18 students worked on a 
Safari Park theme this year. They 

were given the task of choosing animals 
and designing enclosures for their 
park. They described the location of 
animals on their map and created a 
ticket to their Safari park. They 

worked incredibly hard on this task and 
did a fantastic job! 

Pen Pals 

We have been fortunate to continue 
our pen pal relationship with the Year 2 
students at Tambrey Primary School in 
Karratha for another year! It has been 
exciting for Rms 12, 13 and 14 to write 
and receive letters in Indonesian! 

Year 6 Indonesian Reward Lunch 

In Week 4, 24 Year 6 students were invited to the Indonesian Reward lunch. These 
students were invited based on their hard work and participation during Indonesian 
throughout the year. Mrs Brown did an amazing job decorating the tables and class-
room so it felt just like an Indonesian restaurant! The students enjoyed a delicious 
meal provided by a local restaurant and delicious spring rolls cooked by an Indonesian 

member of our school community. It was a fun and enjoyable time! 


